
 

  

Ring Family 
in Brazil 

   

Prayer Request 

 Spiritual Growth for our family 

 Homeschooling of children 

 Biblical Faith Baptist Church 

 Praise Jonathan believed in  

Christ as his Savior this month 

 Wisdom about situations in our 

Church currently 

 Evangelistic Campaign:  

Hope in the Valley  

Oct. 28-Nov. 11, 2025 

Contact Information 

thenathanringfamily@gmail.com 

Phone # 864 4530064 

Brazilian Address  

Beco do Pontal 435 

Bairro Lami 

Porto Alegre, RS 91787-680 

 

 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 

The last few days have been challenging for us on many 
fronts. We would ask that you pray with us that God 
would give ability to listen and understand each 
situations involving members of church. Some may 
remember Maria from prayer letter over the years. She is 
moving out of state to live with her daughter. Please pray 
for her. Please pray for her daughter Vera, who is 
unsaved. 
 We had our helpers stepdown from teaching Sunday 
School and leaving us with all the teaching 
responsiblities. This has forced us to adjust our service 
formats and time. We would also ask you pray for Welton 
and Bruna that God would guide them during this time. 
They have been with us for 2 years and need pray for 
direction. Please be in prayer for Mateus and Juliana to 
be able to get legally married this month. Pray for the 
property next to the church as we are awaiting 
documentation to go through for the owner to be able to 
sell us the property.  Once the property is aquired we will 
have much work to do to get proper water drainage  and 
then leveling out the property.  



On the Home front school is going full throttle again. 
Please pray for our children to grow spiritually. Pray for 
Mercy and Isaac to truly understand the gospel. Pray for 
Sarah as she is having to teach them and also will have a 
larger childrens class to teach on Sundays. Please pray 
for Nathan’s health also. We foundout he has gallstones 
and needs wisdom about the best way to deal with this 
health challenge. 
Soulwinning Efforts have been growning this past month. 
Nathan is still doing an evangelistic Bible study with 
Jonathan who is our neighbor. Praise God He has 
declared his faith in Christ this month. Thanks to all who 
have prayed for him Pray for him to grow and choose to 
follow the Lord in believers baptism. Pray for the 
International Fair and the mass literature distribution 
going on this week. As a church we have passed out over 
2,000 tracts. Pray for efforts that continue through 
September 7th and for the seed sowed to find place in 
people’s hearts. Moises and Nathan continue going door 
to door in Lami as well. We have been teaching our 
regular attenders how to do evangelistic Bible studies 
these last weeks. Would you pray for them to have 
boldness and take the opportunities God gives them to 
do these studies with others during the weeks to come.  
 
 

  In Christ,  
Nathan, Sarah, Kai, Mik, Rya, NateNate, Mercy & Isaac  
Ring 

Our family with Maria, she has been 
coming to our church since 2014 

Our team at the International Fair this week 

Jonathan and his family 


